
Alma-Blair
T R A N S M I S S I O N  P R O J E C T

Join us at an upcoming open house – in 
person or online – to learn more about 
the project and provide feedback. Your 
participation will help determine the route 
development process.

Self-guided online open house: 
Available from January 15 through February 16

Scan the code or visit  
www.dairylandpower.com/ 
alma-blair-transmission-project 

In-Person Public Open Houses

Tuesday,  
January 30, 2024
11a.m.-1p.m.  
OR 4-6 p.m.

Walker’s 
Silvermoon
S1582 WI-35
Alma, WI 54610

Wednesday, 
January 31, 2024
11a.m.-1p.m.  
OR 4-6 p.m.

Arcadia Country 
Club
340 Golf Lane #2716  
Arcadia, WI 54612

Dairyland Power Cooperative is proposing to 
construct a new 345 kV transmission line following 
an existing transmission line corridor between the 
Alma Substation near the Mississippi River and the 
Tremval Substation near Blair, Wis. Dairyland is 
proposing two route options.

For more information 
www.dairylandpower.com/alma-blair-transmission-project

connect@dairylandtransmissionproject.com

608-888-5880


